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Term 2 Week 7 - 13 June, 2013 

 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 6552-6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Principal’s Message 

There are many exciting activities coming up as Term 2 draws to a close. 
The first half of the year has just flown by! I know the last 2 weeks of the 
term will flash before our eyes! 

Mrs Maxine Lee, our school admin manager is cur-
rently on sick leave. We wish her a speedy recovery! 

Mrs Puckeridge returns from long service leave next 
week. 

 A final reminder—the staff carpark is for the use of 
school staff and workers only! We hope all parents 
will comply with this simple request! 

Paul Sortwell - Principal  
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What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

TOMORROW: 
Soccer gala day for girls in Years 5/6. 

NEXT WEEK: 
Friday 21 June: 

Whole School Assembly 

from 9:30am. 

FUN RUN 

WEEK 9: 
Tuesday 25 June: 

NAIDOC DAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

Wednesday 26 June: 

EXCELLENCE 

ASSEMBLY & 

disco 

Assembly Award Winners!  

Whole School Assembly—Term 2 Week 6 

KT: Tristan, Lachlan, David and Jardah 

K/1S: Alicah, Nicola and Leo 

1/2B: Joshua, Wanae, Tranae, Shontay, Tyree and Answon 

2/3S: Gabrielle, Dion, Cassier, Ashton, Kayde, Jardin, Connor, 
Caleb and Hayden 

3/4M: Odin, Lacey, Caliaf, Tamyka, Jasmine, Stephanie and 
Mayvee 

5/6C: Meaghan, Tyra, Izayah, Malachi and Neilly 

DA: Darren, Ethan and Jackson 

SCS: Latoya, Allan, William and Adam 

SCR: Taylor and Damian 

SCG: Bailey, Scott, Lillian and Joiada 

SCB: Jake, Trevor, Arnold and Nathan 
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3/4 Camp Fundraising Raffle 
Years 3&4 are running a raffle to raise funds for this years camp. 

1st Prize - Gulf Western Oil V8 Super cars fully sponsored jacket 

2nd Prize - Gulf Western Oil V8 Super cars fully sponsored polo 
shirt 

3rd Prize - Boom Pods wireless speakers and $25 Caltex StarCash 
card 

Tickets $1 available from the canteen, or from Ms Somerville or 
Ms Madden. 

PHOTOS OF PRIZES ON OUR SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE! 

 

Over the last few weeks 2/3S have been learning about 
excavators after reading the story ‘Refugees’. Stu-
dents have been involved in planning and making their 
own excavator. I think that they have done a fantastic 
job! Miss Somerville.  

Student reports 
go home 

the last day  
of this term! 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Our canteen is now only open  

TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

THURSDAY! 

‘Like’ us on Facebook and 
get all the latest info and 
news on your computer, 

tablet or smartphone! 


